
What is “guaranteed income?” 
“Basic income” is a regular cash payment to all members of a
community, without a work requirement or other conditions.

What are the details of the pilot?

who qualifies?

when will it begin? 
We will begin this historic program in Summer 2024. The pilot
will run for three months. 

The Social Justice School (SJS), in partnership with the Mother’s
Outreach Network (MON), is launching the first ever intergenerational
guaranteed income project for students and families in Washington,
D.C.! We are so proud to be a part of this historic and innovative project. 

a 2Gen Guaranteed
Income Pilot Program
for D.C. Families

- The Stanford Basic Income Lab

“Guaranteed income” refers to a regular cash payment
accessible to certain members of a community, with no strings
attached (ie, unconditional). Guaranteed income redistributes
wealth to people who need it most and who’ve historically been
impacted by lack of opportunities—largely people of color.

- The Arlington Community Foundation

Guaranteed, Together will include both direct cash benefits
and legal education services. During the pilot, direct cash
payments will be distributed to the households. Participating
families will receive $800 a month, distributed weekly, for
three months. MON will sustain and assess the efficacy of the
program (with the goal of presenting findings to encourage
more guaranteed income policies). 

Families who are enrolled at SJS and meet specific
socioeconomic eligibility criteria (details below) will qualify for
consideration. SJS and MON will identify and enroll
approximately 15 households who: 

have transition-aged youth and families involved with
and/or at-risk of involvement with CFSA
reside in communities east of the Anacostia River (i.e.,
Wards 5, 6, 7, 8)—communities that have historically been
impacted by adverse social determinants of health (i.e.,
housing insecurity, food insecurity, etc.)

www.thesocialjusticeschool.org

guaranteed,
together

How do I sign-up? 
If you’re interested, please email SJS Executive Director, Mr.
Myron Long, at myron@thesocialjusticeschool.org. We are
honored to bring this opportunity to our families!


